
 

 
 

 
March 9, 2011 (Agenda) 
 
Contra Costa Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) 
651 Pine Street, Sixth Floor 
Martinez, CA  94553 

 
Northeast Antioch Monthly Update  

 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
On February 9, 2011, the Commission approved the extension of out of agency water service by the City 
of Antioch, and out of agency wastewater service by the City of Antioch and Delta Diablo Sanitation 
District to the proposed Marsh Landing Generating Station facility in unincorporated Northeast Antioch. 
 
The Commission’s approval included six conditions, including a requirement that the City and County 
provide LAFCO with monthly updates regarding the following matters: (a) the status of the matters 
covered in the Work Program for the Preparation of a Joint City/County Economic Development Strategy 
for the Northeast Antioch Area, dated January 5, 2011, or as may be subsequently amended by the parties; 
(b) the status of the annexation of Northeast Antioch; and (c) the status of a tax transfer agreement. 
     
Attached is the first monthly update as prepared jointly by the City and County. 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Receive and file the update.  
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
LOU ANN TEXEIRA 
EXECUTIVE OFFICER  
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